
Riverside South Community Association News

Christmas Events Recap

Toy Mountain Drive 2020: We fell short of toy numbers we have achieved in
past years but the RSCA is very pleased with the results considering the
pandemic and our inability to hold our annual parade. Toy Mountain
representatives were impressed with our collection!

Christmas Lights Tour: Riverside South went all out this year brightening the
neighbourhood and 98 homes registered their homes on our online map.
Thanks again to Moncion's YIG for their generous donation of 10 gift certificates
that went to the lucky draw winners!

Support Our Local Businesses!

We ask that you continue to support our local businesses! If you own or know of
an open local business, please add them to this list on the RSCA Facebook
page. You can also see a directory of our local businesses or add a listing here:
riversidesouth.org/sign-up

City of Ottawa

Parks and Recreation Facilities Master Plan
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The City is looking for your feedback on the first Parks and Recreation Facilities
Master Plan. The plan will provide a framework to help the City determine what
municipal parks and recreation facilities we will need in the next ten years to
serve the needs of residents. This master plan will be part of the City’s New
Official Plan, which will be adopted in October. engage.ottawa.ca/parks-and-
facilities-recreation-master-plan

Winter Maintenance Review

The City is reviewing its Winter Maintenance Quality Standards; check out the
process timelines and have your say: https://engage.ottawa.ca/wmqs

New Official Plan

The draft of the New Official Plan is now available for viewing and feedback:
engage.ottawa.ca/the-new-official-plan

Feedback

The RSCA wants your input! Have ideas for our events and programs? A
community issue you think the RSCA should look into? Let us know:
info@riversidesouth.org
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